
Wednesday Weekly 
June 27th, 2012 

 
 

1. Message from Bishop Wiesner 
 

Please put the attached message from Bishop Gerald Wiesner in parish bulletins this 
weekend. Thank you. 

 
2. Office closure 

 
The Diocesan Office will be closed this Monday, July 2nd due to the Canada Day long 
weekend. The Diocesan Centre will be closed for four weeks again this summer. The last 
day of normal office hours is Friday, July 13th and we will reopen at 8:30 a.m. on Monday, 
August 13th. The Finance Office will remain open with adjusted hours during those weeks. 
If you need to contact someone in the Finance Office please leave a telephone message 
and they will return your call as soon possible.  
 

3. CIS job postings 
 
Please place the attached CIS advertisements in bulletins.  Thanks. 

 
4. Property Taxes 

 
This is just a reminder that parish property tax forms have been mailed out.  Please let 
Stacy know if you do not receive them, they are due next week.  
 

 


